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Upcoming events
Show your panther pride

Order your 2018-2019 “Enchanted Forest” Yearbook now!  Your child’s 
yearbook of memories is being sold for $20. Please order your yearbook at 
balfour.com by Wednesday, October 31 for a $1.00 processing fee that will go 
directly to Balfour.   If you would like to purchase a yearbook for a student who 
needs assistance or if you prefer to pay with check/cash, please download the 
order form at http://www.pebblecreekpto.org/Yearbooks.html and return to 
your child’s teacher by the deadline.

Yearbook orders due Wednesday, October 31st

Tue. Oct. 23 - 1st Grade Field Trip
Tue. Oct. 23 - Parents Matter 6:00PM
Thu. Oct. 25 - 4th Grade Field Trip
Thu. Oct 25 - Taco Casa Spirit Night
Fri. Oct. 26 - Crazy Hair Day
Wed. Oct. 31- Fall Parties
Fri. Nov. 2 - Brown Bag
Tue. Nov. 6 - Kindness Club 3:15PM
Wed. Nov. 7 - Scrabble Club 3:05PM
Thu. Nov. 8 - PTO Meeting 12:00PM
Fri. Nov. 9 - Veteran’s Day Celebration
Wed. Nov. 14 - Picture Retakes
Wed. Nov. 14 - Student Council 3:05PM
Fri. Nov. 16 - Math Day
Fri. Nov. 16 - 1st Grade
 Birthday Celebrations
Wed. Nov. 21 - Fri. Nov. 23 - 
 Thanksgiving Break
Sat. Dec. 1 - Candy Cane Fun Run
Tue. Dec. 11 - Spelling Bee
Fri. Dec. 21 - 4th Grade
 Birthday Celebrations
Fri. Dec. 21 - Winter Parties

Healthy Heart Jog takes place every 
Monday, weather and school schedule 
permitting. Feel free to come to 
school and jog with your child!

Imag inat ions grew
 at book fa i r ’s 

family n ight
Family Night, held earlier this 
month, was a huge success! 
Dinner, shopping and games 
were enjoyed by all. See the 
back for more details.

Join us at Taco Casa from any time 
on Thursday, October 25 to earn 
money for our school. Let them 
know, and Pebble Creek Elementary 
will receive 20% of your check!

spirit night at Taco Casa

The Enchanted Forest Carnival needs YOU! Let your imagination grow and be 
part of the 2018-2019 carnival committee. The following positions are available: 
Decorations, Silent Auction, Panther Parties, Games, Class Baskets and Logistics.  
Please email Megan Jonasson at meganjonasson@gmail.com or Sarah Schuessler 
at sarahschuess@gmail.com if you are interested.

Carnival committee positions available

Find us on
Facebook

pebblecreekpto.org

PEBBLE CREEK ELEMENTARY
CANDY CANE FUN RUN

SATuRdAY,  dECEMBER 1 ,  20 18

save the date:
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What an amazing Fall Book Fair! We 
had such an exciting week that started 
with the Character Parade and ended 
with a fun Family Night! Our students 
generously donated a whopping $1,307 
for All for Books which Scholastic 
matched and donated to reading 
programs across the nation. It also 
allowed our library to purchase 92 new 
books that are on the shelves now. 

The book fair was successful with over 

$4,000 in profit for our school. Through 
the Panthers Helping Panthers lollipop 
sales, we were able to put $10 worth of 
books in the hands of 18 students!

Thank you to all the volunteers for your 
help, all the teachers and staff for putting 
on such a fun night for our families, and 
Texas Roadhouse for a delicious meal 
that helped PTO earn over $600 for 
our school. We are very fortunate 
to have such awesome volunteers at 

Pebble Creek who help make events so 
exciting and successful for our students! 
Thank you!

Enchanted forest book fair full of imagination And Fun

Thank you to our 
Pebble Creek Panther 

T-shirt sponsors!

Your photos are needed for yearbook
Please share your photos of school events throughout 
the year. Email them to pceyearbook@hotmail.com or 
download the Balfour Image Share App from iTunes or 
Google Play. Use project number 926985 and 
the Upload Code “panthers”.

See pebblecreekpto.org for more information.

Send letters to students & staff with Pebble creek’s Wee Deliver - now open!
Wee Deliver is an internal mail system 
for students, teachers and parents as a 
way to send letters to others at Pebble 
Creek Elementary. It is a program that 
is designed to help improve reading 
and writing skills of elementary school 
children. Each year, Wee Deliver handles 
about 2,000 letters. 

Letters will be delivered each Thursday 
morning to the classrooms and offices by 
4th grade students chosen as Postmasters 
for the semester. The unique Wee Deliver 
stamps have been designed by current 

Pebble Creek students and are located 
on the Wee Deliver table by the front 
office along with stationary for everyone 
to use.  Addresses for each class are listed 
on the Wee Deliver wall by the mailbox 
and online at www.pebblecreekpto.org

Parents, please write letters to your 
students to encourage them during the 
year – the kids love getting notes!  We 
also encourage you to help your child 
send kind notes to their school friends.  

The 2018 Fall Wee Deliver Postmasters 

Hudson Mariott, Charles Rudolph, Sophie 
Rose, Michael Wu, Caleb Koeneman, 
Ava Clark, Chloe Nguyen, and Lainey 
Hermansen were sworn in earlier this 
month.
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